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30th June 2025 
 
Dear Parent / Carers,  
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

YEAR 6 LEAVERS’ PARTY – THURSDAY 17th JULY 2025 
 
This year’s Year 6 Leavers’ Party will be held on Thursday 17th July at school. It will start at 
6:30pm and finish at 8.00pm. Weather permitting the party will take place in the school 
playground.  
 
The PTA of St. Andrew’s are contributing towards the cost of the event but are asking 
parents/carers to pay £10.00 per child. Each ticket includes a drink, takeaway pizzas, an ice 
cream from the ice cream van, use of a photo booth and a DJ.  
 
If you would like your child to attend, please log in to the School Money app to give 
your consent and make the £10.00 payment to purchase your child’s ticket. If you 
require help making the payment or wish to pay over the phone, please contact the 
school office. Please do not send cash.  
 
Due to the late finish time children must be collected by an adult after the party. As food and 
drink will be provided, children do not need to bring any cash.  Please do not allow your child to 
bring a mobile phone for safeguarding reasons. 
 
The closing date for ordering tickets is Monday 14th July 2025 
 

 
 
Mrs A Jocelyn 
Executive Head Teacher 
 
 

   


